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Alberta Fish and Game Association  

Policy Statements Related to Fisheries 
and Water 

 

 
 
Fishing: February 2018 

 
2.5 Selective Harvest of Fish 
 
2.5.1 The Alberta Fish and Game Association recognizes that fish are an important source of food 
for mankind. The harvest of fish must be done in ways that allows for the successful live release of 
non-target fish species; target fish species that fall within protected size ranges or other overlying 
restrictions; and incidental species such as amphibians, birds and mammals.  In addition, monitoring 
and research activities related to fish populations should employ strategies and techniques that 
allow for the live release of fish rather than current lethal sampling protocols 
 
 

RELATED POLICY STATEMENTS 
 

Access and Land Use: February 2020 
 

6.7 Off Highway Vehicles (OHV) 

6.7.1 The AFGA believes in public access to public lands, and that all OHV access to public lands 

should be achieved in a non-destructive, environmentally responsible manner. 

6.7.1.1 The AFGA is opposed to unsustainable and destructive use of publicly accessible land and of 
fish and wildlife habitat by any means. 

6.7.1.2 The AFGA recognizes that unrestricted OHV access may not be compatible with limited areas 

such as those identified in land use plans, small parcels, and some sensitive terrain.  

6.7.1.3 The AFGA supports the use of designated OHV routes. 

The AFGA favours the concept of partial rather than complete reclamation of obsolete industrial 
roads, utilizing existing infrastructure such as bridges and culverts for designated OHV routes. Done 
concurrent with eliminating OHV traffic from nearby sensitive terrain, this would provide net 
environmental and recreational benefits greater than complete reclamation of such infrastructure. 

6.7.1.4 The AFGA is in favour of all revenues collected by the licensing of OHVs being directed to the 
development of hardened designated OHV routes and the enforcement of existing OHV use 
regulations that protect habitat. 
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6.7.2 The AFGA supports the use of OHVs for back country access, including retrieval of harvested 
big game, and stresses that an OHV operator must avoid damaging the environment when using an 

OHV. 

6.7.3 The Alberta Fish & Game Association stresses that an OHV operator must consider the 
enjoyment, comfort and safety of others when using an OHV and will operate the OHV in such a 
manner as to minimize disturbance to fish, wildlife and other users.  

6.7.4 The AFGA supports the provision of special OHV and Weapons permits and licences to hunters 
who have serious disabilities.  

 
 

POLICY STATEMENTS RELATED TO FISHERIES AND WATER UNDER REVIEW 
 

The following policy statements date from February 26, 2005, and earlier.  They are currently 
undergoing review and may not represent the current position of the Alberta Fish and Game 
Association. The Alberta Fish and Game Association also has position statements that are 
developed using a grass roots resolution process.  They are debated and voted on at the Alberta 
Fish and Game Association Annual General Meeting.  These position statements reflect the 
majority viewpoint expressed by members on issues based on being passed three times in a 
five-year period. Policy, position statements, and resolutions are used to guide the association 
in it’s advocacy undertakings. 
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  2.5     Commercial Fishing replaced by Selective Harvest of Fish (February 2018) 
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